
Important Announcement: Discontinuation 

of Service 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that, as of , we will be 

discontinuing the . This decision was made after careful consideration, and we truly appreciate 

your support over the years. 

We understand that this may cause inconvenience, and we are committed to assisting you during 

this transition. Please find below important details regarding the discontinuation: 

• Last Order Date:  

• Service Support End Date:  

• Alternative Products/Services:  

If you have any questions or need assistance, feel free to reach out to our customer service team 

at . 

We sincerely thank you for your understanding and support. 

Best regards, 

 

 

 


